
 
Congressman Phil Roe, M. D. 
US House of Representatives 
407 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Congressman Roe, 
 
On behalf of our conservative membership base for those 50+, we want to 
thank you for your dedication and commitment to repealing the Patient 
Protection and Affordable Care Act by introducing HR 3121, the American 
Health Care Reform Act of 2013.  I spent 35 years building a small business and 
know first-hand the devastating consequences Obamacare has caused to most 
Americans.  I have witnessed the pain that it has caused our most prized 
generation and wanted to do something to offer relief.  As a result, I founded 
Generation America to give conservative seniors a voice in the political debate 
in Washington DC, 
 
Our members who reside in all 50 states fully support your mission and the 
objectives of the Republican Study Committee to repeal Obamacare.  Sadly, 
AARP claimed to represent seniors in the Healthcare debate, but those 50+ 
didn’t have a voice when the unworkable regulations and mandates were 
passed, which in turn have driven up healthcare costs for everyone.  We now 
have the opportunity to support innovative measures like increasing 
competition by purchasing health insurance across state lines. Simple 
economics tells us that by increasing competition in the marketplace, prices 
will typically come down.  Also, we support measures that level the playing 
field giving families and senior citizens the standard tax deduction for health 
care costs, as well as reforming medical malpractice laws in a common sense 
way.  In addition to these conservative solutions, HR 3121 offers safeguards 
for individuals with pre-existing conditions preventing them from being 
discriminated against  
 
We are confident the American Health Care Reform Act will put seniors, 
patients and doctors back in control of crucial health care decisions.  Our 
members across America support the Republican Study Committee’s and your 
efforts to deliver affordable quality health care through reform measures.  In 
the short time since the inception of Obamacare, we have already witnessed 
the increased costs on American families, seniors and businesses.  We are 
grateful to see some practical free market ideas instead of unworkable 
mandates that the President’s law requires. 
With great admiration, 
 
Michael Young 
Founder, Generation America 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


